
Dear Emma,

I received your wonderful letter and wish list at the North 
Pole! I'm so glad you were able to get it to me in time for 
Christmas. My elves have been working very hard to get all of 
the toys ready for all the boys and girls on the Nice List! 

I will see what I can do about the Barbie dream house, 
Scooter and Play-Doh set you asked for.

Make sure you are still good! Being good is something you 
should always do! The elves are watching. They report all the 
good things and not so good things they see. Enjoy Christmas 
with your family!


